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Tom and Mary Jane   *   563.920.2006    

Max Lucado's scripture based study of 

GRACE will be offered to all ages this fall 

in the home of Tom and Mary Jane Fetter. 

The seven week study will begin Sunday,  
October 9, at 7:00 p.m. Cost for the book is 
$10. Let us know if you are interested, we will 
order the books September 16. 

 
Pastor Phil ~ 319.573.0589 

Pastor Phil will lead a Bible study 
based on the Wednesday evening 

worship service sermons. 

Sundays @ 10:30a 
Please watch the bulletin for a starting date. 

………….. 
WOW...Wednesdays @ 6p 

Church & Office CLOSED ~ Monday, September 5th in observance of Labor Day…… 

 United Methodist Women ~ Wednesday, September 7th @ 1:30p 

 
Students in 8th grade or older are  

encouraged to join in Confirmation classes.. 
Sunday mornings @ 10:30a  Lower Level (Alt School) 

Parents, please come to the first lesson, thank you! 

More study opportunities… 
 

Adult Study on Sundays @10:30a  
join Al in the parlor ~ also on  

Mondays @ 10:30a in the library 
or   

Adult discussion on Sunday worship 
service sermon meet w/Bill ~  
conference room @ 10:30a 

<><><><><><><><><><><><> 
WOW Worship Service Study 

Adults join Al & Bill in the Conference 
Room Wednesdays @ 6:45p  

 
The youth meet w/ Darla Gaskill &  

Mike Cantonwine ~ lower level,  
community room. 

2016-2017  

For more information,  

please contact Mary Jane Fetter  

(preschool – 5
th
 grade): 

 563.920.2006 

Mark Reth (6th—12th grade):  

563.920.9907 
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Coming Soon... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please call the office for more info...927.4439 

http://www.manchesterumc.com


 

A note from Reverend Phil… 

Fall is coming, time for school to begin, and all the school activities! Time for harvest which bring 
longer hours and shorter days! Let the chaos commence! This is the cycle of our lives any more; 
we have busy kids, who become busy parents, who become busy grandparents, and so on.  
It is not unusual for us to find ourselves feeling overwhelmed along the way. 

Beginning September 18
th
 we will begin a new series on personal holiness. The focus is how can 

we come before God and find our rest, drawing strength and encouragement from the Living 
Water. How can we carve out time in our schedules that seem already pushed to the  
maximums?  

Let us join together on Sunday mornings as we explore ways to draw nearer to God through 
worship, study, and prayer. Come and see, find your rest, so that we are prepared to go and tell! 

Peace 

Have you read and studied some of the scripture used in worship? 

cliparting.com  //  biblicalpatterns.wordpress.com 

“Thinking Missionally- Faith With Life “                                         

Genesis 22:9-12  
Joshua 2:4-7 
James 2:14-26  

“”Living Missionally- Spoken Truth”  

Psalm 15:1-5 
James 3:1-12  

“Living Missionally- Peacemakers”  

Psalm 37:27-34  
James 3:13-18 

“Living Missionally - Here and Now”  

Isaiah 57:14-21  
James 4:1-12  



 

SERVING OUR CHURCH 

Pianists & Music Coordinators: 

Beth Mueller and Lynne Rasmussen 

Piano/Organ Substitute: Duane Philgreen 

Tech Team: 

Benjamin Hucker, Michael Stocks, Ruth 
Voshell 

 

If you would like to be part of the 

 Serving Our Church Team 

 please contact 

Communion Server, Liturgist,  

Scripture Reader, Children's Sermon:  

Jeff Larsen @ 927. 5089 or  

call the office @ 927.4439 

Door Greeter:   

Janine Stellick @ 927.3485 

e-mail:  jstellick@iowatelecom.net 

 

Tech Team: 

Benjamin Hucker @ 815-481-2364 or 

mumctechteam@gmail.com 

 

Nursery: 

Mary Jane Fetter @ 927.2475 

 

Acolyte and Usher: 

Jim Kerton @ 927. 5953 

Or  

Sign up at the Welcome Center 

 

®  

September 4           

Communion servers:  Chr is Mundy, Jack Young

 Jan Schultz 

Acolytes:  

Liturgist:  Rita Woods 

Scripture Reader:  Chris Mundy 

Mission Witness:  Jackie Sherman 

Children’s Sermon:  Tom Fetter  

Door Greeters:  Vi Reiger , Donna Tenhoff, 

 Dennis Porter, Jeff Larsen  

Nursery:  Mary Jane Fetter

September 11 

Acolytes:  

Liturgist:  Bill Lux 

Scripture Reader:  Hannah Clemen 

Children's Sermon:  Stephanie Stocks 

Door Greeters:  Denise Deppe, Donna Tenhoff, 

       Dennis Porter, Jeff Larsen  

Nursery: Connie Allyn   

September 18 

Acolytes:  

Liturgist:  Rita Woods 

Scripture Reader: Janine Stellick  

Children's Sermon: Darla Gaskill 

Door Greeters: Denise Deppe, Donna Tenhoff, 

       Dennis Porter, Jeff Larsen  

Nursery: Debbie Rogers   

September 25 

Acolytes:  

Liturgist: Jim DeKeyser   

Scripture Reader: Cheryl Syren  

Children's Sermon:  Bill Scanlan 

Door Greeters:  Vi Reiger , Donna Tenhoff, 

       Dennis Porter, Jeff Larsen  

Nursery: Julia Hopkins   



 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 Church Council Minutes 
Wesley Hall 

August 16, 2016 
 

Present:  Pastor  Phil, John Tyr rell, Bill Scanlan, Bar ry Eike, Randy Water man, Linda Gearhar t, Ron Gearhar t, Jean 
Gross, Ben Hucker. 
 
In the absence of our Chairperson the final Church Council meeting was called to order at 6:40 by Pastor Phil. 
 
Two action items were presented: 
 
A motion was made by Barry Eike, seconded by Bill Scanlan, to approve the updated building use policy as presented.  This 
new policy will be available on the website and hard copies will be in the church offices.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Barry, seconded by Bill, to approve November 12 as the OCC packing party.  This corresponds with a scout activity 
also being held that day which includes time spent helping with the packing party.  Motion approved.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 followed by the Lord's Prayer and singing of the doxology.  September 20 is the date for our new 
One Board to meet at 6:30 in Wesley Hall.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jean Gross 
Church Council Secretary 

Finance Report 
August 

 
 Year-to-date Income Budget    -  $150,095.56 
 Year-to-date Income Actual   -  $143,207.40 

     Please join us in the pumpkin patch! Shermans Pumpkin Patch 
 

MUMC missions committee request your help….  
We will be helping The Shermans pick pumpkins,   
                                                                           gourds & more pumpkins! 
 
WHEN?...September 6th @ 6pm 
                                        ....more dates to be announced 
 
Why?.....in appreciation of allowing MUMC to host 
the corn maze in October as a Fundraiser for a 
2017 mission trip  
 
Contact Missions Chair: Barry Eike @ 920.1467 

 

Please sign up in the hallway……. 
 

For more information call: 
Missions Chair: Barry Eike @ 920.1467 

Manchester United Methodist Church will be  
hosting the corn maze!!  
                        Sundays in October...10:00a to dusk. 



 

 

Youth for Christ will be hosting its fir st GOLF OUTING in over  20 years on September  24th at Backbone Golf and 
Country Club. A nine hole, 4-person, best-ball, shotgun start tee-off will begin at 9:00am. The cost is $50 per person which  
includes green fees, cart, breakfast, lunch and gifts. Please arrive by 8:30am to sign-in and for breakfast. We should conclude 
no later than 1:30pm. All proceeds benefit relational ministry to local area teens through Backbone Area Youth for Christ.  
To sign up, please visit our website at www.backboneyfc.org or contact Mike Cantonwine at 563-920-5741. 
 
Backbone YFC is also looking for volunteers to help with weekly ministry opportunities. If you have a heart for God and  
a heart for youth, please contact Mike Cantonwine to see how you could fit in with our ministry opportunities. 

We are hiring! We are looking for  a par t-time (10-20 hrs a week) Campus Life Coordinator for the Ed-Co program.  
Relational ministry with teenagers in multiple capacities and other job functions are required. If you are interested or know 
someone that might be, please send resumes to BackboneYFC@gmail.com. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.backboneyfc.org and click on the Jobs link.  

WWW.VISITPERTH.CA WWW.CFCBERMUDA.COM 

 
Starting September 7 prayer will be in the sanctuary  

9:00 ~ 11:00a.m. 
 

 
Come at your leisure. Enter quietly and leave quietly.  
A prayer list will be available on a small table in the 
Narthex along with a prayer box for next weeks request. 

Thanks for praying. 

Matthew 18:19-20  
 “Again, truly I tell you that if two of you on earth 
agree about anything they ask for, it will be done for 
them by my Father in heaven. For where two or 
three gather in my name, there am I with them.” NIV It’s time for our fall Church Fun Day at 

Dean and Jackie Shermans.  
  

We will congregate at 4:00 p.m. for a  
fun-filled evening for the young and the 

“young at heart.”  
  

All are invited to enjoy the corn maze, 
hayride, harvest store, campfire, hotdog 

roast and s’mores.  
  

Come and join in the fun or just sit by the 
campfire and relax.   There is something 
for everyone and the company is great!!   
 
The Shermans live at 413 S. Wayne St. – 
follow Wayne Street south, cross the RR 
tracks and you are at the Shermans.  
 

We hope to see you there! 

Just in case of rain, our rain date will be Oct 2.   
  

Thank you Dean and Jackie  
for your kind generosity!! 

CHURCH FUN DAY at the Shermans  
Sunday Sept. 18

th
 

http://www.backboneyfc.org
mailto:BackboneYFC@gmail.com
http://www.backboneyfc.org


 

 Operation Christmas Child  
Packing Party Update  

 
 

MUMC’s Operation Christmas Child packing party is just two and a half months away!  
Have you started collecting items for your shoeboxes and our packing party?  

 
Our goal is to pack 600 shoeboxes at this year’s OCC Packing Party to be held Saturday, November 12, 2016. We 
have started collecting hygiene items, school supplies, and clothes but need your help in reaching our goal of 
filling all 600 boxes. Below is an update of items we still need. Remember, all items must be new. After all, this is 
a gift being given in the name of Jesus Christ and might be the only gift this child ever receives!  
 
School supplies:                                     
Pencil pouches/pencil cases  
896 Pencils (please sharpen)  
461 Pencil sharpeners  
308 Pens  
570 Scissors  
328 Paper/single subject notebooks  
580 Crayons/Markers  
Solar calculators  
Hygiene items:  
432 bars of soap  
405 wash clothes  
363 toothbrushes  
579 tubes toothpaste  
(must have an expiration date of May 2017 or later)  
 
 
 
 
Items purchased may be placed in the OCC box in the church library. We are also in 
need of monetary donations to ship the shoeboxes. Of the $4,200 needed to ship 600 
shoeboxes, over $1,300 has been raised so far.  

 
Please prayerfully consider how you might contribute to OCC as we share the love of Christ with children around 
the world! And be sure to invite your family and friends to join us November 12th

 as we pack shoeboxes!  

Toys: (boys and girls ages 2-4 & 5-9 yrs)  
Small stuffed animals  
Jump ropes  
Harmonicas  
Cars/Trucks  
Books/Coloring books  
Clothes: (boys & girls ages 2-4, 5-9, & 10-14 yrs)  
T-shirts  
Shorts  
Socks  
Underwear  
WOW items: (boys & girls ages 10-14 yrs)  
Tools/duct tape  
Fishing supplies  
Sewing supplies  
Deflated soccer ball w/pump 

2016 
Operation Christmas Child  Donations 

 
September ...Hard Candy and filler items and items 
that we are lacking to fill the boxes, like small toys etc. 
Monetary donations for shipping costs.  



 

John Nilsen Short Bio 2016 
 
John Nilsen was born in Seattle, Washington in 1956. The Nilsen family moved to Portland, Oregon in 1960. Nil-
sen began studying classical piano from his mother at age six. Continuing his musical  
education, he began playing guitar at age fourteen. John moved to Ashland, Oregon in 1974 to attend Southern 
Oregon College (Southern Oregon University). Nilsen graduated in 1979 with a Bachelor of Arts in English, and 
was honored by the institution in 1995 in recognition of his outstanding  
achievements, dedicated efforts and leadership in the field of the performing arts with the Distinguished Alum-
nus Award, the most prestigious award bestowed upon Southern Oregon University graduates. Nilsen founded 
the Magic Wing recording label in 1987. The label has a catalog of nineteen successful titles, each with interna-

tional distribution. Before founding Magic Wing, John recorded three 
successful solo piano records on LA’s, Eagle Records (1983-1985), has 
recorded 16 on his own Magic Wing label and has had fifteen other 
CDs licensed in countries including Germany, Great Briain, The Philip-
pines, Canada, Taiwan, Singapore bringing reported total record sales 
to well over one million copies sold. Having performed in Europe, Asia 
and all fifty U.S. States countless times, John Nilsen has also had two 
hundred and fifty of his compositions and musical arrangements re-
ceiving royalties world wide. John played 250 performances in 2015 
throughout the USA and Europe. John Nilsen’s forthcoming release, 
Local Ocean, will released in summer 
of 2016. Sessions for the 20th Nilsen 

Award Winning Oregon Pianist in Concert 
 

 
 

Manchester United Methodist Church 

413 East Butler St. Manchester, Ia. 
 

Wednesday, September 21, 7:00 pm 

“The musicianship is flawless.”  
~ Keyboard Magazine 

“This show is highly recommended.”  
~ Willamette Week 

JOHN NILSEN 

~ free-will offering ~ 



 

This month’s article will focus on how scrip works, both for those who don’t completely ‘get it’ and those who 
do but might like to know more! 
 
Scrip 101.  The MUMC scrip team gets most of our gift cards through Great Lakes Scrip.  They contract with 
businesses to provide the cards at a discount so that churches and other organizations can use them as a 
fund raiser.  We sell them to you at face value and you receive that same value - nothing is taken out of your 
card.  If you buy a $50 gift card you pay $50 and you get $50 - it’s that simple.  They are just like a gift card 
you would purchase at a store or other business with one big exception - our church makes money on them. 
 
We have a large inventory on hand, but if we don’t have what you’d like or enough of your choice you can fill 
out an order form for the next time we place a Great Lakes order. 
 
Not sure what all is available?  Go to shopwithscrip.com and you will find at least a thousand options for places 
all over the United States. 
 
Next time you’re entering the church on Sunday mornings and you see the friendly face at the gift card table 
you’ll know what’s going on!  Stop by and see how your scrip team can help you.  Gift cards are also available 
Wednesday nights before WOW.   
 
Scrip 201.  From time to time customers ask how much we receive on various gift cards.  It varies -  
a LOT!  Typical amounts:  Groceries and gas are 1 - 4%. Restaurants have the most variation:  3 - 5% at  
Burger King, Dairy Queen (other than Manchester), Pin Oak; 6 - 8% at Subway, Starbucks, Applebee’s, Pizza 
Hut;  9 - 10% at Red Robin, Olive Garden / Red Lobster, Panera, Fireside, Manchester Hardee’s, Chuong  
Garden, and the local Dairy Queen.   
Some of the best contributors are See’s Candies 20%, LL Bean 16%, Old Navy 14%, Bath & Body Works13%, 
Payless Shoes 13%, Best Western 12%, and Cabela’s 11%,  
 
When you purchase scrip our profits are based on each card’s % value. 
Here’s a sample order and its proceeds: 
$100  Fareway  (3%) 
  100  WalMart  (2.5%) 
  100  KwikStar  (4%) 
  100  Thompson Shoes  (5%) 
    50  Chuong Garden  (10%) 
    50  Kohl’s  (4%) 
    50  Home Depot  (4%) 
    25  Applebee’s  (8%) 
    25  Shutterfly  (9%) 
Your total order is $600; MUMC’s profit is $27.75. 
 
Bottom line.  No matter how much you buy through scrip or what each card gives back to us, every time you 
purchase gift cards through us you are helping MUMC financially!! 
     
Scrip 301.  What is AOP and how does it work?  AOP stands for amount of purchase.  The participating  
businesses do not issue gift cards; instead, when you make a purchase you write two checks - one to the  
business for the sales tax and the second to MUMC Scrip for the subtotal.  The scrip committee then writes 
and delivers a check to the business for that subtotal minus the percentage they give us.  Businesses currently 
on our AOP list, with the percentage profit to us in parentheses, include:  Boubin Tire Company (5), Corcoran 
Furniture (3), Edgewood Building Supply (2), Georgen Auto (5), Honey Creek Furniture (3), Lake Design and 
Decor (3), and Schroeder’s Cash Supply (2). 

—  Scrip is available   —  

Sundays:  before & after church services 
Wednesday :  5:00 - 6:00p, before  WOW service 

Scrip News 

http://shopwithscrip.com


 

 

Our History~Why Ronald McDonald House?   

The idea for a Ronald McDonald House began in Philadelphia in 1973, 

when Fred Hill, a member of the Philadelphia Eagles football team, 

learned that his three-year-old daughter, Kim, had leukemia.  

The Eagles organized fundraising efforts to assist Kim's, as well as other  

children's, fight against leukemia. During the course of these efforts,  

the idea of a 'home-away-from-home' where out-of-town families  

could stay during their child's hospital treatment, was born. 

 

Why Ronald McDonald?   

The Eagles enlisted the help of their local McDonald's restaurants to raise money for the first-ever 

House. In 1974, the Philadelphia House opened bearing the name of McDonald's happy clown, 

Ronald McDonald. Today there are over 300 Ronald McDonald Houses worldwide, all serving the 

needs of families during their child's hospitalization. Each House is independently owned and  

operated. McDonald's is only one of many generous donors, so community-wide support is the  

essential ingredient for each House. For more information about Ronald McDonald House  

Charities, please visit www.rmhc.org.  

 

The Ronald McDonald House of Iowa City   

The Ronald McDonald House of Iowa City, opened in 1985, has been a "home away from home" for 

more than 70,000 family members from all 99 Iowa counties, all 50 states, and over 60 foreign  

countries. Since opening, the Ronald McDonald House has grown in capacity from 15 rooms to the 

current capacity of 31 rooms following the House expansion in 1999-2001. 

 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Eastern Iowa  

In 2008 the organization embarked on an expanded mission to help families and children in Eastern 

Iowa outside the walls of the Ronald McDonald House, resulting in a change in our organizational 

name to Ronald McDonald House Charities of Eastern Iowa.  The Ronald McDonald House of Iowa 

City continues to operate as the cornerstone program while enabling the grant and scholarship  

programs to make a significant impact in surrounding communities.  Since 2008, Ronald McDonald 

House Charities of Eastern Iowa has provided funding to 32 non-profit organizations whose programs 

improve the quality of life for children and their families in Eastern Iowa. Ronald McDonald House 

Charities of Eastern Iowa has also offered 35 scholarships to graduating seniors from Eastern Iowa  

intent on continuing their education after high school. 
 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Eastern Iowa & Western Illinois 

In August of 2013, the organization more than doubled its impact area for grants and scholarships, 

and the name of the organization was officially changed to Ronald McDonald House Charities of 

Eastern Iowa & Western Illinois.  Because of the expansion, students in 21 more counties became  

eligible to apply for RMHC of Eastern Iowa & Western Illinois scholarships. In addition, RMHC of Eastern 

Iowa & Western Illinois began administering a grants program in those areas. Previously, the  

McDonald’s Restaurant owner/operators managed the grants program in that area.  To learn more 

about the 2013 expansion, click here. 

 

Ronald McDonald Family Room at St. Luke's Hospital 

In January of 2015, RMHC-EIWI opened the first Ronald McDonald Family Room located in eastern 

Iowa. The Ronald McDonald Family Room at St. Luke's Hospital in Cedar Rapids serves dual roles. 

Families from farther distances often welcome the opportunity to grab a quick snack or close their 

eyes without leaving the hospital. The Family Room also serves local families who may live nearby, 

but do not want to leave the hospital for a meal or a shower. The Ronald McDonald Family Room at 

St. Luke’s Hospital serves families of children being treated on the NICU Unit, Pediatric Unit, or Child/

Adolescent Unit at Unity Point Health - St. Luke's Hospital.  

http://www.rmhc.org/
http://rmhc-eiwi.org/pages/about-us/2013-expansion.php
http://rmhc-eiwi.org/pages/family-rooms/at-st-lukes-hospital.php
http://rmhc-eiwi.org/pages/family-rooms/at-st-lukes-hospital.php


 

Reminder: 
Please submit all announcements to the office by 
Tuesday noon for the upcoming service.                                                              
                               Thank you! 

 

Prayer Concerns: 
 
Howard Haigh      Jolene Hakert   Eugene Harbaugh      
Bob Helmrich       Garneth Hook         Dylan Sellner           
Marianne Sandberg    Ross Snyder                   Bill Welcher 
Donna Welcher           George White        Faye Wright 
Keith Wilgenbusch                                  A friend of Tom Allyn                
Jacob (Grandson of Jeane Taylor)           Pauline Philgreen    
Susan Rogers (Rev Phil’s sister-in-law)                     
The Family of Darl Toms                 The Family of Calvin Hook 
The Family of Mark Myers              The Family of Thomas Bell 

 Looking ahead… 

>>>October<<< 

Communion Sunday, October  2 ~  9:00a  

<><><><> 

Sunday, October 2 ~ 11:30a 

Chuong Garden 

<><><><><><><> 

Wednesday, October 5 

UMW  

Executive Meeting 1:00p CR 

1:30p-Wesley Hall 

<><><> 

Wednesday, October 5 

WOW w/Communion 

<><><> 
Thursday, October 13 

Communion @ GNH/Meadows @ 10:30a  

<><> 
October 20 

Chimes Deadline 
<> 

Sundays 
10:30a Adult Study (every) ........ Conference Room 

based on the sermon...led by Bill Scanlan 
10:30a Adult Study (every) ........................... Parlor 

Small Group Study...led by Al Remling 
 

Mondays 
10:30a Adult Study (every) ......................... Library 

small group study...led by Al Remling 
5:30p Worship Design (every) ... Conference Room 
5:30p Second Helpings (every) ........... Wesley Hall 
7:00p Missions Meeting (2nd week) ... Wesley Hall 

 

Tuesdays 
9:00a Calico Cut-Ups (every) ............. Wesley Hall 
2:00p Bingo(4th week) ................................... GNH 
6:00p Single Board (3rd week) ........... Conf. Room 

 

Wednesdays 
Worship on Wednesday (every) 

5:15p Light Meal ................................. Wesley Hall 
6:00p Worship ......................................... Sanctuary 
6:45p Adult Group Discussion ... Conference Room 
6:45p Youth Group Discussion .... Community Room 

 

Thursdays 
1:00p Knitters (every)  ................................ Library 

 

Fridays 
9:30a Sippers (every) ........................... Coffee Den 

 
Chancel Choir will be star ting rehearsals soon, 
and we always welcome new members to join us!!   

 
Our first rehearsal will be on  

Wednesday, September 7th at 6:45 P.M.  
 (or immediately following the WOW service)  

in the sanctuary.   
 

We sing the first three Sundays of each month,  
and have the fourth Sunday off (in months with 
five Sundays, we usually take off the fifth Sunday).  
 
Co-directors are Beth Mueller & Lynne Rasmussen.  
If you have been considering joining us, please do!   
Come to rehearsal on September 7th and see what 
you think!! 



 

NAME ROOM # PRINT SIZE 

Carol Brockmeyer N144 LARGE 

Arlan Brockmeyer N115 LARGE 

Betty DeKeyser N131 REGULAR 

Garneth Hook 206 LARGE 

Bonnie Lindsay N102 LARGE 

Martha Palmer N142 REGULAR 

Leona Pohlman N137B LARGE 

Catherine Manson S15A LARGE 

Delores Timmer S25 LARGE 

Faye Wright S50 LARGE 

Twyla Milroy 303 LARGE 

Lois Mott 114 LARGE 

Arla Ketelson 8 LARGE 

Sandra Rossow  ..................................... 09/01 

Robert Becker  ...................................... 09/03 

Blake Thurn  ........................................... 09/03 

Leann Van Dyke  .................................. 09/03 

Greg Heims  ........................................... 09/04 

Brandon Larsen  .................................... 09/04 

Kaylee Edaburn  ................................... 09/05 

Garneth Hook  ...................................... 09/05 

Karla Stephen  ....................................... 09/05 

Conner Andregg  ................................. 09/06 

William Nading  ..................................... 09/08 

Janis Schultz  .......................................... 09/13 

Spencer Kluesner  ................................. 09/15 

Bobbi Chester  ...................................... 09/17 

Karon Rosauer  ...................................... 09/18 

Roger Erickson  ...................................... 09/19 

Lyle Saunders  ....................................... 09/21 

Nancy Miller  .......................................... 09/22 

Sam Milroy  ............................................ 09/23 

Twyla Milroy ........................................... 09/23 

Nolan Lyness .......................................... 09/24 

Ron Vogt ................................................ 09/25 

Angela Zehr  .......................................... 09/25 

Glenda Betels  ....................................... 09/26 

Emma Kennedy  ................................... 09/29 

Mark Clemen  ....................................... 09/30 

Tim Tutton  .............................................. 09/30 

Madelynn Zehr ...................................... 09/30 

Travis & Lisa Hough ............................... 09/01 

Marvin & Sandra Rossow ..................... 09/01 

James & Nancy Hough........................ 09/02 

Don & Deb Blong .................................. 09/04 

Randy & Kathy Waterman .................. 09/05 

Jeff & Cindy Lyness ............................... 09/06 

Bill & Donna Welcher............................ 09/06 

Robert & Luanne Becker ..................... 09/08 

Dennis & Patty Erickson ........................ 09/08 

Paul & Jill Roberg .................................. 09/10 

Elwyn & Linda Curtis ............................. 09/11 

Randy & Nicole Brown ......................... 09/14 

Jerry & Heather Andregg .................... 09/20 

Walter & Barbara Davis ....................... 09/28 

Happy Anniversary  

Upper Room is here!   
Please stop by the narthex and  

pick up your copy of the  
September/October issue today. 

We would love to have you at our wedding! Please accept 
this as your invitation ~ Dennis & Julie 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 Sun 
8:15a 

 Serving Our 
Church  
Leaders   

meet in the  
Sanctuary every 

Sunday  
morning 

Mon 
WIC 

September 12 
 
 

2nd  
Helpings 

Mondays @ 5:30p 

Tue 
CHIMES  

DEADLINE 

September 20 

Wed 
Worship on 
Wednesdays 
Dinner @ 5:15p 

Wesley Hall 
Worship @ 6:00p—

Sanctuary  
Small Group  

Discussion @ 6:45p 

Thu 
 
 

Fri 
September 

Mission: 
 

Ronald  
McDonald 

House 

Sat 
Year long 
Mission: 

Heifer  
International 

 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 

1 

1:00p 
Knitters  

 

2 

9:30a 
Sippers@ 

Coffee Den 

3 
8:00p 

AA 

4 

9:00a 
Worship  w/
communion  

10:00a 
Fellowship 

10:30a 
Sunday School  

11:30a 
Chuong Garden 

5 6 

9:00a 
Calico Cut Ups 

 
 

7 
9:00—11:00a 

Prayer ~ Sanctuary 
5:15p 

WOW w/Comm 
 

 

8 
1:00p 

Knitters  
10:30a 

Communion @ 
GNH/Meadows 

 

 

9 
9:30a 

Sippers@ 
Coffee Den 

10 
8:00p 

AA 

11 
9:00a 

Worship  
10:00a 

Fellowship  
10:30a 

Sunday School 
 
 

12 

10:30a  
Study Group 

5:30p 
Worship Design 

 

13 
9:00a 

Calico Cut Ups 
 
 

14 
9:00—11:00a 

Prayer ~ Sanctuary 
5:15p 

WOW 
 
 
 
 
 

15 

1:00p 
Knitters  

 
 
 

16 
9:30a 

Sippers@ 
Coffee Den 

 

17 
8:00p 

AA 

18 
9:00a 

Worship 
10:00a 

Fellowship 
10:30a 

Sunday School 
 
 

19 

10:30a  
Study Group 

5:30p 
Worship Design 

 
 

20 

9:00a 
Calico Cut Ups 

9:00a 
Bible Study 

6:30p 
Single Board  

CHIMES  
DEADLINE 

21 
9:00—11:00a 

Prayer ~ Sanctuary 
5:15p 

WOW 
 

7:00p 
John Nilsen 

Concert 

22 
1:00p 

Knitters  
 
 
 

 

23 
9:30a 

Sippers@ 
Coffee Den 

          

24 
8:00p 

AA 
 

25 
9:00a 

Worship 
10:00a 

Fellowship 
10:30a 

Sunday School 

26 

10:30a  
Study Group 

5:30p 
Worship Design 

27 
9:00a 

Calico Cut Ups 
2:00p 

Bingo @ GNH 
 
 

28 
9:00—11:00a 

Prayer ~ Sanctuary 
5:15p 

WOW 
 

29 
1:00p 

Knitters  

30 
9:30a 

Sippers@ 
Coffee Den 

 

   
 

   

SEPTEMBER 



 

 
We invite you to join us for worship on Sunday mornings at 9:00 a.m.  

Sunday School classes @ 10:30a 
Wow—Worship on Wednesdays 

Light supper at 5:15pm in Fellowship Hall 

Worship at 6pm in the Sanctuary 

6:45pm Small Group Discussion 

NONPROFIT ORG. 
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Manchester United Methodist Church 
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The Ministry Team at MUMC includes: 

The Entire Congregation 
Reverend Phil Rogers 

Secretary: Debbie Saunders 
Church Custodian: Glenn Nystel/Dennis Porter 

Christian Education Director: Position Open 
Choir Director & Organist: Position Open 

Bell Choir Director: Position Open 
Mission Coordinator: Barry Eike 

 

Articles printed as submitted. 
Prepared, printed and prepped-to-mail  
at MUMC, by numerous volunteers.  

Please forward any new addresses to the church at  
413 E. Butler or call 563-927-4439    Thank you! 

Office Hours 
Monday & Wednesday 

8:00a-5:00p 
Tuesday & Thursday 

8:00a-3:00p 
Friday 

Church is Closed 

***CHURCH AND OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED*** 

***NO 2ND HELPINGS*** 
 

Monday, September 5 


